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Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton
Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra
Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde


Dear 6O,

My name is Miss Maskill and I will be your new teacher for the upcoming year. I am sure you will have seen me around the atrium and I know I will recognise some of your faces! I am looking forward to getting to know you all and having a great year together.


Our year ahead is going to be very busy and hopefully full of amazing fun activities. We will work hard but we will also have great trips and opportunities because you will be in Year 6! You will be the oldest year in the school so all the other year groups will look up to you so we must make sure we set a good example.


I know one of your first questions will be about SATs but the most important thing is not to worry, you will be so prepared for SATs that by the time you get to it, it will be a breeze! For us to get along I expect you to work to your full potential and then we can have as much fun as possible to reward ourselves.
 A bit about me- You will learn to realise that my dog Molly is the most important thing in my life so if you hate dogs you probably will not want to tell me that. I love Harry Potter so when we read it later on in the year we can have Harry Potter competitions to see who is the real Potter Genius! My children this year have taught me all about Anime, Roblox and Minecraft so I bet I can surprise you with how many characters/ games I know.
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Have a lovely summer holiday, stay safe and well and I can’t wait to see you all to start your Year 6 journey. 

Kind regards,
Miss Maskill

Dear Parents, 

My name is Satinder Bamrah. I am a teaching assistant and have been working in Lyon Park Primary School for over 15 years. I enjoy working with children. I am looking forward to working with year 6-O children in September. I will also provide support to the class teacher (Miss N. Maskill). I like doing yoga, reading, painting and gardening in my spare time. I look forward to seeing all the children at school and providing support in a safe environment. Kind Regards. 

Satinder Bamrah
 
[image: ]
image1.jpeg
[ LYON PARK |





image2.jpg
LEARNING & GROWING TOGETHER




